Peach Lake Environmental Coalition

Boating Safety Recommendations

No motor boat/PWC shall be operated within 100 feet of shore, beach, bathing
dock or float in excess of 5 mph. Speed between sundown and sunrise shall not
exceed 10 mph.

Please do not throw garbage into Peach Lake.

By tradition, boat traffic around the lake is in a counter-clockwise direction. This is
a small lake, and vessels traveling in one direction is the safest for everyone
involved.

Inspect your boat for flora and fauna before launching. We need your help in
order to avoid the increase of invasive weeds and zebra mussels that will destroy
our lake.

If towing tubes and/or making sharp turns on a PWC, use the center and least
crowded part of the lake.

On crowded days, please do not exceed a 30 mph limit.
The island has large rocks in the areas that are marked by red buoys.

SAILBOATS — Have the right of way over motorized craft.
PADDLED CRAFT — Have the right of way over sailboats and motorized craft.
BOATS AT ANCHOR and/or ADRIFT — Have the right of way over all other craft.

After sunset, please be considerate of your neighbors around the lake with regards
to noise. In addition, boats who have headlights installed should be aware that
those lights have the ability to blind other night-time boaters, and they also make
it difficult to recognize night-time running lights.

Guests should not be allowed to use launching facilities without the authorization
from the appropriate Board or Association, nor without proper cleansing of their
craft for flora and fauna.

LIFE JACKETS SHOULD BE AVAILABLE FOR EVERY PERSON ON BOARD!

These recommendations are made in order for everyone to safely enjoy our beautiful lake,
now and for future generations. Thank you for your cooperation!



